
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
Minister Mokonyane to conduct working visit to Nelson Mandela 
Metropolitan Municipality on Water and Sanitation Services Delivery  

24 May 2015 

Minister of Water and Sanitation (DWS), Ms. Nomvula Mokonyane, will tomorrow   
(25 May 2015) visit the Nelson Mandela Metropolitan Municipality (NMMM) on a working-visit 
aimed at engaging with leadership of the Municipality, stakeholders and  communities on 
Water and Sanitation service delivery matters.  
 
The Nelson Mandela Metro is, together with 27 District Municipalities, identified as an area for 
intervention in line with the Back-to-Basics programme of the Department of Cooperative 
Governance and Traditional Affairs.  
 
The main aim of the visit is to monitor progress on water and sanitation projects in the Metro 
in particular,  the Nooitgedacht Low Level Scheme Phase 2 project.  
 
The Minister will meet the leadership of the Municipality and interact with the media thereafter 
as follows:  
 
Venue:  South End Fire Station, Walmer Boulervard; Port Elizabeth. 
Date:   25 May 2015 
Time:   11:30 
 
Issued by the Ministry of Water and Sanitation.  
For further details regards programme kindly contact Mr. Mandilakhe Zenzile on 082 883 
5293. 
 
Enquiries:  
Mlimandlela Ndamase - Ministerial Spokesperson 
Cell: 083 480 0014 
E-Mail: NdamaseM@dws.gov.za  

 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za 

 

 


